PRESS RELEASE

The Director General of Police, Meghalaya, Shri. Chandranathan, 1PS graced the
occasion on felicitation of newly promoted MPRO officers as Chiel Guest on 08/08/2019
atl 1:00 AM in MPRO Headquarters, Golflink, Shillong in the presence of Shri. S.S Kynjing,
IPS Dy. Inspector General of Police (Admn/F&ES/Commn) Meghalaya, Shillong and other
senior officers. In the historic event, a total of 90 (ninety) officers were promoted which
included 10 (ten) Inspectors, 30 (thirty) Sub-Inspectors and 50 (fifty) Asstt. Sub-Inspectors.
The promotion will boost the morale of the organization and motivate the personnel to deliver
more. Director General of Police in his speech congratulated all the promoted officers and
appealed to them to be more sincere in their work as with promotion more responsibility and
accountability will be in their shoulders. Director Genernl of Police also directed MPRO to
start a small R&D team in order to facilitate research in modemn days communication

technology so that the organization can cope with the challenges of today's life and become an

asset to Meghalaya Police.

The function ended with a vote of thanks from the Superintendent of Police (C),

Meghalaya, Shillong.
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